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Hotel News Now Turns to Fisher Phillips for Insight Into
Presidential Administration’s Impact on Hospitality Industry

News

12.15.20 

In an interview with Hotel News Now, Andria Ryan shares her thoughts on what the U.S. hotel

industry can expect from the Biden administration with regard to workplace laws over the next four

years. Andria explains that the Biden administration will likely come in with union-friendly policies

and that there will likely be an increase in union organizing in service-related industries such as

health care and hospitality. Because of the pandemic, she wants that this uptick is going to converge

at a really bad time for hospitality employers.

To read the article, visit Hotel News Now.  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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